
From: Leek, Michelle P (NE) [mailto:Michelle.P.Leek@naturalengland.org.uk]  

Sent: 30 November 2016 17:05 

To: Rebecca Walkley 
Subject: FW: Temporary Closure of Footpath Remenham 4 ~[OFFICIAL]~ 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Rebecca, 
 
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you. I can confirm that Natural England does not have any issues 
with your proposal to close Footpath Remenham 4 in relation to the Henley Festival. 
 
Best wishes, 
Michelle 

Michelle Leek  

Team Leader, Berkshire, London & Surrey Natural Environment Team 

Natural England  

Cromwell House, 15 Andover Road,  
Winchester SO23 7BT  

Mobile: 07979 706525  

Email: michelle.p.leek@naturalengland.org.uk  

www.gov.uk/natural-england. 
 

233

mailto:Michelle.P.Leek@naturalengland.org.uk
mailto:michelle.p.leek@naturalengland.org.uk
http://www.gov.uk/natural-england


This page is intentionally left blank


	100. Request for the Temporary Closure of Footpath 4 Remenham (part)
	Temporary Closure of Footpath Remenham 4 Nat Eng


